CKC AGILITY TEAM CANADA
CKC ATC AWC Team Selection

Update Concerning CKC ATC AWC Team Selection

As everyone is well aware, the COVID-19 situation changes constantly and will be with us throughout the months
to come. Continuing government health and travel restrictions may impact attendance at the FCI Agility World
Championships (“AWC”) in Estonia (September 10-13, 2020), due to possible postponement or cancellation of the
event.

CKC ATC Team Management will keep everyone updated on developments regarding the selection of a team to
represent Canada at the AWC.
Here is what you can expect:

¢ Intent to Apply will be reopened and due on April 15.

Those who previously sent in their Intent to Apply, must confirm their intent to apply for the AWC team
by this date.

e Arevised Application Form will be available.

There is no need for those who have already submitted their applications for the AWC team to resubmit
this information. We already have these registered and on file.

e The new Selection process will be posted.

Candidates will be selected on various performance elements using video review.

Details and submission dates for the Intent to Apply, revised application, and new selection process will be
provided in separate communications by March 27.
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